DEMENTIA PATIENTS AND CARERS DESCRIBE THEIR EXPERIENCES OF CARE                                                PAPER C 
Last year Healthwatch Rutland put out a call to hear about the personal experiences of Dementia patients and their carers and on 22nd April 2015 they met together to share progress at a conference in the Methodist Church Hall ,Oakham.
The following information was released to the press.
Speaking at the conference, Margaret Demaine, Chair of the Dementia Task Group said.

"It has been a very busy winter listening to the experiences of people with Dementia, their carers and professionals. We are now building up a clearer picture of the Dementia Pathway of Care in Rutland. Some parts of the service are very good indeed and these have been praised but there are other areas where greater help could have been given to help families get through a very difficult time."

The conference gathered key messages from those living with Dementia and their carers (Duo’s). There were many ways they would like to see things improved but the following were common themes of the day about improvements they would like to see:

1. Families said it takes a long time to get a formal diagnosis.   Stress on the family could be reduced if this process took less time.


2. Families said they needed support most, immediately after diagnosis, but again felt it was lacking. They felt that a trained adviser at the GP's Surgery would be helpful soon after diagnosis.


3. Rutland has borders with many counties and getting joined up hospital and G.P. services and care, across County boundaries, is not working well.


4. It is recommended nationally that every patient should have a 'care coordinator' to help them through the system, but this does not happen for many people.


5. It was remarkable how innovative and pro active carers could be in finding help but they felt they could have more help from voluntary organizations, and the new Community Agents.   Knowing where to go was an even bigger problem for those less proactive.


Margaret Demaine added :

"We realize that there are also people living with Dementia who live alone.   We would like to meet you too.   The more people who are willing to share their experiences the more effective we can be."


If you have experiences and would be willing to share them, please contact HealthWatch Rutland on 01572 720831, or by email info@healthwatchrutland.co.uk or you can write to HealthWatch Rutland, c/o Voluntary Action Rutland, Land’s End Way, Oakham, Rutland, LE15 6RB. 
